
Interstate 64 / Denbigh Boulevard 

Interchange Projects 

City of Newport News 
 

Online Survey Available through February 2, 2024 

 
The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) is conducting an 
online survey to receive public input for the proposed projects to 
construct a new interchange on Interstate 64 (I-64) at Denbigh 
Boulevard in Newport News. This new interchange would serve as an 
additional access point along I-64 between Fort Eustis Boulevard and 
Jefferson Avenue. 
 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) documentation, in the form of 
an Environmental Assessment (EA), is being developed to evaluate the 
potential impacts on the human and natural environments that could 
result from the proposed improvements. The public’s feedback is being 
sought as part of this environmental review for the EA and supporting 
technical documentation. Please note that the preliminary design plans 
are in development and not yet available at this time. 
 
VDOT invites the public to share their feedback by completing the online 
survey by February 2, 2024. The survey and more information are 
available at https://publicinput.com/i64denbigh. 
 
For more information on the proposed interchange project, currently 
planned to be delivered in two phases, visit the project webpages at: 
Phase 1: www.virginiadot.org/i64denbighph1 
Phase 2: www.virginiadot.org/i64denbighph2 
 
Comments can also be sent to Mr. Andrew Pike, 
Andrew.Pike@VDOT.Virginia.gov, or by mail to Ms. Sandra 
Kochersperger, Virginia Department of Transportation, 7511 Burbage 
Drive, Suffolk, VA 23435. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs 
and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for persons with disabilities 
or limited English proficiency, contact VDOT Civil Rights at 757-956-
3000. 
 

State Project: 0064-121-416, 0064-121-454  Federal Project: NHPP-0643(535), 
STP-5B03(378)  UPC: 119217, 123656 


